
April 21, 2025 

Personal Interest Statement for the World Peace Through Law’s Executive Committee 

 

Dear Executive Committee 

I am a Senior Children’s Attorney with the International Rescue Committee in Washington.  
My undergraduate degrees are in International Affairs and Criminal Justice.  In law school I 
completed year-long International Human Rights clinic where I worked with former 
Colombian child soldiers and service providers.  I currently work with unaccompanied 
children coming from all over the world. My goal has always been to use the law as a tool for 
good. Most of my post law school practice has centered around immigration and I maintain 
an international lens in what I do.  I want to stay connected to the international legal 
community and continue to work on issues impacting human rights globally.  This executive 
committees would be a great way to connect and serve.   

Thank you for your time and consideration 

 

Kelsey Jevitt 

 


